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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from Ambassador Luis Alfonso Hoyos Aristizabal, Permanent Representative of Colombia to the OAS and Chair of the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in Activities OAS (CISC), is pleased to remind the distinguished delegates of the importance of being punctual for the CISC meeting to be held tomorrow, October 4, 2011
/,  at 9:00 a.m., in Simón Bolívar Room.


The Chair of the CISC would like to suggest to the delegations that the meeting be kept very brief, which would allow them, as soon as it is over, to participate in several protocolary events scheduled for tomorrow morning. 
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